Dear Senator,

I think this is appalling and insulting to think that you would consider removing the indigenous rep. This land is sacred and extremely important to our culture. Our Ancestors are the ones that provided us with this reef and it is our job to look after it. How do you propose we can do this when you are cutting all our indigenous reps out of government controlled initiatives.

Please re-consider, as without the protection and care from our people, there will not be a tourist site in the near future.

Shanell